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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01888/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:38 PM on 30 Jul 2015 from Mr Matthew Coyne.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	OS Parcel 6920 East Of Oxford Road And Adjoining And South Of Canal Lane Bodicote 

	Proposal:
	Erection of two local centre buildings - one to contain four apartments (3 x 2 bed and 1 x 1 bed) over one retail unit and a surgery and the other to contain four apartments (2 x 1 bed, 1 x 2 bed and 1 x 3 bed) over three retail units and a nursery. 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Matthew Coyne

	Email:
	matthew.coyne@banbury.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Town Hall Town Hall Buildings Bridge Street, Banbury, Oxfordshire OX16 5QB



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Adjacent Authority

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	No Objections. Banbury Town Council




